P U B L I C F I L E

WLIV AM 920 & WLIV FM

Liquor stores for the Town of Livingston was the subject of a voter referendum in the June city election. The motion to allow package liquor stores to operate passed.

As the various requirements, hearings, and applications proceed, WLIV AM & FM have attempted to keep the citizens informed. Most recently, we interviewed Curtis Hayes, Mayor of the town of Livingston.

In this on-air interview, the mayor brought listeners up to date on where the situation stands and the future timetable of the matter.

A hearing will next be held on October 1 at which time will be the second reading and discussion by the Mayor and Board of Aldermen about the current status and going forward.

The public will be kept informed of this October first meeting by WLIV's repeating of our interview – several times before Oct. 1 – and local news coverage on both AM & FM of that October meeting.

We believe this is a matter of much public interest among people in our community and both WLIV AM and WLIV FM are working to both educate and inform the community of what is happening on this matter of which there is much interest by our citizens.

Placed in the public file 9-/3-, 2018.

This particular program material was carried on:

WLIV AM (W WLIV FM () BOTH ()